
Fatalities to date

Total Cases to date

Male: 65  
Female 67
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Yesterday, Gov. Charlie Baker announced plans to change the distribution of COVID-19
vaccines in Massachusetts by shifting reliance to smaller local clinics and providing more
doses to regional collaboratives and mobile operations. This plan includes closing 4 of 7
mass vaccination sites in June. Princeton residents are encouraged to call the Town of
Princeton COVID Information and Vaccination Request line at 978-464-2114 to schedule
vaccinations at the Rutland Regional Collaborative. Booking for all other locations is
available through the state's VaxFinder website: https://vaxfinder.mass.gov/ 

Beginning late last week, masks are no longer required outdoors if you can maintain social
distancing. However, we ask that residents wear masks at Town of Princeton events such as
the Annual Town Meeting and the Town Election. This order also rescinded and/or relaxed
several sector-specific guidelines. For more information on the re-opening of Massachusetts,
please visit https://www.mass.gov/info-details/reopening-massachusetts.

PRINCETON Covid-19 Vaccination Request line
978-464-2114

https://vaxfinder.mass.gov/?fbclid=IwAR338qzdzpmtmRaYQ4c48oSODZ98ZhrFkihCF0mcJmJyJxQ_uYK3bzG63iI

